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HB 2062 - SB 2510 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires any local education agency (LEA) that issues student 

identification (ID) cards to include the telephone number for the National Suicide Prevention 

Lifeline on the ID card.  Applies to the 2022-23 school year and subsequent years. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

• The proposed legislation only applies to LEAs that currently issue student ID cards. 

Those LEAs will be able to add the proposed information to the ID cards within existing 

resources for the 2022-23 school year and subsequent years. Any increase in local 

government expenditures is estimated to be not significant. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 

 

/ah 


